
From: Applied Self Direction <info=appliedselfdirection.com@mail113.suw13.rsgsv.net> 
To: Kester, Tonykester@aging.sc.gov

Date: 1/10/2017 1:28:23 PM 
Subject: Self Direction Conference: Early Bird Registration

Greetings,

Just a reminder that Early Bird Registration is still open for the Self Direction
Conference! The Self Direction Conference will be held on May 8th and 9th,
2017 at the Hyatt Regency in Baltimore, MD.

To register for the conference and book your hotel room, please visit our 
website: www.appliedselfdirection.com/events/self-direction-conference

Please note that the conference is scheduled to begin at 9 AM Monday, May
8th and will end at 4 PM on Tuesday, May 9th.

Please email Casey DeLuca, casey@appliedselfdirection.com, if you have any 
questions.

Best,
The NRCPDS Team at Applied Self Direction
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